
Friday 19th January 2024

Dates for your DiaryThis week’s news 

Birthdays
Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

Congratulations to Wrens class who had the 
highest attendance last week. 

Attendance Ted

Wednesday 24th January Parent drop-in 3:15-4pm
Friday 2nd February Parent Celebration Assembly 
9.05
Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day
Friday 9th February Dance Festival, end of term
Monday 19th February Children back to school, 
Pancake races
Thursday 7th March World Book Day 
(costumes optional) 
Friday 8th March Inter-house music competition
Tuesday 12th March Spring Music Concert
Friday 15th March Comic Relief Day
Tuesday 19th March Parent Consultations
Thursday 21st March Parent Consultations
Friday 22nd March Parent celebration assembly 
9.05
Thursday 28th March Easter Service at church 
led by Years 3 and 4 at 2:15pm, end of term

Monday 15th April Term 5 begins - children back 
to school 

Writer of the Week
Hugo (Hawks)

Reader of the Week
Noah (Jays)

Scientist of the Week
Jenson FH (Puffins) 

Mathematician of the Week
Sabrina (Eagles)

Citizen of the Week
Darcey G - Bea says Darcey “never fails to put a smile 

on my face”                                                                                      

Yoga

Daisy (Owls)
Harvey (Robins)

Darcey G (Hawks)
Daniel (Jays)

Jensen (Hawks)

Dodgeball news! 

This Week’s Awards

We want to celebrate the 
fantastic progress that Year 6 
pupils have made in their yoga 
class. The children have engaged 
really positively with the practice. 
This week they worked diligently in 
pairs to perfect their balances.
Yoga is not only a great way to 
improve flexibility and strength, 
but it also teaches mindfulness and 
helps to reduce stress. We are 
thrilled to see our students 
embracing these benefits and 
taking them into their daily lives.

We have some exciting news from our recent 
Dodgeball competition, where our Year 5 and Year 
6 teams showcased their skills and sportsmanship.
Both teams performed exceptionally well, 
displaying excellent teamwork and fair play 
throughout the tournament. Out of the 20 schools 
that participated, our Year 6 team finished in an 
impressive second place, while our Year 5 team 
secured a commendable fourth place. Well done to 
all those that participated. 


